
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
NEW YORK’S NEW RETAIL WORKER SAFETY 
ACT: PREPARE NOW FOR SIGNIFICANT 
EMPLOYER REQUIREMENTS
 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. If you need financial aid to attend this webinar, 
please click here. For New York bar members, this program qualifies for newly admitted and experienced 
attorneys. To request an accommodation for a disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as 
possible.

DESCRIPTION
On September 4, 2024, Governor Kathy Hochul signed 
the New York Retail Worker Safety Act, which requires 
New York employers with 10 or more retail employees 
to implement a written workplace violence prevention 
policy and provide interactive training to employees 
upon hiring and annually thereafter. The new law also 
requires employers with 500 or more retail employees 
nationwide to provide access to panic buttons by 
January 1, 2027. Join this webinar to learn how to 
comply with the act and ensure a safe workplace. 

SPEAKERS 
Robert C. Rodriguez (Sacramento)
Karen F. Tynan (Sacramento)
Stefan Borovina (New York)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Friday, September 27, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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